
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

SUMMER TERM 1 week 5 – 22nd May 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to say a huge congratulations to all our wonderful Year 6 children who completed 

their Year 6 SATs last week. They worked really hard and showed great determination and a 

positive attitude to all of their tests. We hope they have a restful half term before the fun of 

their final weeks at primary school.  

Staffing Update – Message from Miss Winfield - After 4 years of teaching at Escrick, I will be 

saying goodbye at the end of this summer term to prepare for an exciting new adventure on 

the other side of the world! It's been incredibly rewarding to teach so many lovely children at 

Escrick, but I am looking forward to taking the next step in my career, as a primary school 

teacher in Australia. I've made lots of happy memories here and I'm excited for the journey 

ahead - and a bit more sunshine!  

Miss Winfield came to us as a Newly Qualified Teacher, and we would like to thank Miss 

Winfield for all her hard work and commitment to our school family. She has shared many 

skills and knowledge with the children, and it has been a pleasure to see her grow in 

confidence into a fantastic teacher. Miss Winfield will be missed but we know she will 

continue to have a positive impact on many children’s educational experiences, and we wish 

her the very best of luck. 

Mr Agar will also be leaving our school team after being here for 8 years. His last day at school 

will be Friday 13th June as Mr Agar has secured a new job in the private sector. Mr Agar has 

worked with so many children over the years and has supported them to reach their goals. 

We wish him all the very best in this new chapter. 

We are currently working on class structure and organisation for September 2025 and will 

share this information with you as soon as the arrangements are confirmed. 

 
The COLOUR RUN this Friday is a highlight of the year and our fantastic PTA spend a lot of 
time planning and organising events to help raise funds for school. Please can we ask that you 
follow the guidance sent on Wednesday to make sure that the event is a success for all. Two 
key requests from school are: 
1 – Please can you make sure that when you pick your child up at 3.15pm that they have all 
their belongings with them as access to school will then be limited. 
2 – Please remember that your children are your responsibility during the event! 
 



 

Diary Dates: 

Wednesday 9th July - Whole school Sports day (EYFS and KS1 am/KS2 pm) 

Monday 14th July 6pm – Year 6 Production (more information to follow) 

Tuesday 15th July 6pm – Year 6 Production (more information to follow) 

Friday 18th July @ 9.15am- Leavers Service in Church  

Monday 21st July - Whole school games and picnic lunch before finishing at 1.30pm 

 

Thank you for all your support this half term. Enjoy the Colour Run and have a fantastic half 

term break. 

With very best wishes 

 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff 
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